
Although these challenging times have made all of us face disruption and anxiety, it also has 
become a moment for reflection and placing value on the important things in our lives. 

ASFM had to adjust quickly to changing situations, making rapid and important decisions to save 
the school year for the students and to preserve the high standards of the educational program. 
The following are some of the important actions that ASFM has taken:

ASFM will continue to make its greatest effort  to provide the students with the best learning 
during this unprecedented COVID-19 contingency.

 Stay safe and healthy!

Once an Eagle, forever an Eagle!

Marcela C. de la Garza Evia
ASFM Alumni and Development Coordinator

Dear ASFM Alumni,

ASFM was one of the first 
educational institutions in 
Mexico to formally adopt 

social distancing.

A Distance Learning Plan was 
rolled out in a matter of days to 

preserve the school year for 
our students. 

ASFM 2019-2020 school year 
and academic program will 

be completed online through 
June via our Distance 
Learning Plan (DLP). 

Dr. Michael Adams, ASFM 
Superintendent, is 

monitoring the status of the 
city and of the country and is 
announcing next steps each 

week as they transpire. 

The ASFM Board of Directors 
approved a reduction of 20% 

to the April tuition for all 
families and opened a virtual 

window for families who 
require additional financial 

aid and/or a deferred 
payment plan until July 31st. 

The ASFM Board of Directors 
also froze tuition rates 

through December of 2020. 

DLP


